

WEEK BEGINNING: 23.01.2023

NURSERY Newsletter

This week's learning

We have an exciting week next week. We will focus on a book called 'The

<u>very busy spider".</u>



We will begin to explore different ways we can create insects using a variety of creative resources. We will also focus on animal habitats and how looking after our environment can help the animals too.

Attendance

AM: 84.5%

PM: 83.2%



Please bring your child to school everyday to ensure they do not miss learning opportunities

Star Moments











This week's happy leaf went to: AM David / Tashima PM for being curious at Nursery and asking questions. Read next week's newsletter to find out who will be getting a happy leaf.



DON'T FORGET!

- Please keep on sharing your WOW moments from home on Tapestry. We love seeing them! Thank you to those parents who are active on Tapestry, it's great to have your contributions of the learning that is happening at home.
- Provide spare clothes in your child's baq: socks, underwear, bottoms, tops.
- **Label** all clothing, shoes and bags

BOOK OF THE WEEK

The very busy spider



RHYMES TO PRACTISE

- -There was a little turtle..
- -Miss Polly had a dolly who was sick..

OVER TO YOU! HOME LEARNING

- This term's theme is EARTH OUR HOME!
- You can use this topic as an opportunity to talk to your child about ways we can look after our planet.

Keep in touch

Email: nursery@star.newham.sch.uk Twitter: @Star_Primary Website: https://star.newham.sch.uk/

Phone: 020 7476 5336